
Ahunna James 
KPRSC Student Council Representative 
November 16, 2020 
 
School wide:  
Next week there will be a picture day for the underclassmen on Monday and Tuesday. The high school 
will have an early release on Wednesday for a PD day and again the following Wednesday for 
Thanksgiving. We will also have no school on Thursday and Friday to celebrate Thanksgiving. 
 
Clubs: 
The Leo club will be helping with the Norfolk Lions Tree unloading on Saturday, November 14 
 
Drama Club will continue holding meetings virtually on Mondays and Fridays from 7:30-8:30. They will 
continue this schedule until the winter vacation. Students are eager to meet in person however they are 
understanding why we are still remote.  
 
The Annual DECA Installation Ceremony will still be held on November 19th at 7pm. It will be a virtual 
event held through Facebook Live. School committee members are welcome to attend.  Live stream will 
be available through the KP DECA Facebook page. The district DECA competition will begin in January 
with mock competition week in early January followed by our district level competition   Both of these 
events will take place virtually.  Details to follow. 
 
Debate Club will have their meetings on Tuesdays at 2:45 via Zoom. They also had a Debate about the 
2020 Presidential Election. Students are always welcome to join Debate Club. Email Miss LeBlanc at 
leblanct@kingphilip.org for more information 
 
KP cares is starting to arrange tutoring sessions with the middle school. They also helped out with 
Student Council’s Color  Henry Carr KP Warrior Memorial Run/walk, they also ran a poinsettia 
fundraiser to raise funds for the Henry Carr scholarship too.  
 
Student mentors in the Freshman Mentor Program reach out to their mentees every Monday with an email 
including questions and topics to talk about.  
 
Student Council: 
Student council held an Among Us video game tournament on Friday the 13th and held their Virtual 
Color run for the Henry Carr Scholarship November 7th. They also anticipate working with the Norfolk 
Lions and Community League to set a Christmas scene, similar to the Halloween car crawl.  
 


